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The Diocese of Calgary has been informed by the 
Calgary Police Service Sex Crimes Unit that Fr. 
Malcolm D'Souza has been charged with sexual 
assault in response to historic allegations.  
 
In October 2018, Bishop McGrattan placed 
Fr. Malcolm D’Souza on administrative leave and 
prohibited him from exercising priestly ministry. 
 
As this is a legal matter before the courts, no 
further details will be disclosed. We encourage 
anyone with relevant information to contact 
the police. 
 
The Roman Catholic Diocese of Calgary fully 
cooperates with the Calgary Police Service in 
their investigation. 
   
 
https://www.catholicyyc.ca/news.html 
 
 


